
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Customer Notification 

Date: 04/07/2022 
 

Fannin Ltd, Galway (LIP) Update Announcement 

 

Dear Customer,  

Fannin Ltd, Galway wish to notify customers of the removal of pH testing from our ISO 17025 
scope of accreditation, and a change in the layout of the Certificate of Analysis to reflect this. 
The pH test is a secondary test and is used to support the critical test of growth promotion 

carried out on all-relevant products. 

In accordance with ISO11133:2014, BS EN 12322:1999 & Ph.Eur.pH, pH testing will be carried 

out on all-relevant products and will appear on the Certificate of Analysis detailing specification 

and test result. The updated Certificate of Analysis will clearly identify that pH testing is no 

longer accredited under our ISO 17025 accreditation scope. 

All other testing carried out will be as per our INAB scope of accreditation. 

This notice needs to be passed on to all those who need to be aware within your organisation.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding this change please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

_______________________                                                                _________________________      

Shane Wilmoth       Dr Laura Gallagher  

Interim QC Manager,       QA Manager, 

Fannin Ltd, Galway.       Fannin Ltd, Galway.  

Email: shane.wilmoth@fannin.eu    Email: lipquality@fannin.eu  
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